Looking beyond”’

April 1, 2011

BY RESS AND BY COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) - EB-2010-0131 Horizon Utilities’ EDR Cost
of Service Application — Responses to Interrogatories on Revised Evidence

On March 18, 2011, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued Procedural Order ("“PO”) #7 in
respect of Horizon Utilities 2011 EDR Cost of Service Application. In that PO, the Board set out an
additional round of interrogatories to be provided to Horizon Utilities on March 25, 2011, for which
responses are due April 1, 2011.

Attached herewith, Horizon Utilities provides its responses to the interrogatories it received from
intervenors on March 25, 2011.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Truly,
Original signed by Indy Butany-DeSouza

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza

Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs
Horizon Utilities Corporation

Tel: (905) 317-4765
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